CHERYL WILLIAMS

crwilliams62@amail.com

June 2, 2021

After some soul-searching over the past few weeks, I have accepted a position with Wynford School District. Therefore, I will not be returning for the 2021-2022 school year. I want to express my gratitude to Jennifer Crum and MOESC for allowing me the privilege to work with so many fine people at Mansfield City Schools, Mansfield Seventh Day Adventist, St. Peter's High and Elementary Schools, and Abraxas as well as my co-workers at the educational service center. Of course, I am having the hardest time leaving some great students! Thanks again for this opportunity, and if I can be of help in the transitioning process, please feel free to contact me at the number below and leave a voicemail message for me to return your call.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Williams

MOESC Intervention Specialist

Cheryl Williams

Recalle brund